Minutes from September 29, 2004

Meeting of the Web Research Infrastructure Team

Present:  Professor Arms, Professor Lagoze, Pavel, Karthik, Jerrin, Nurwati, and Patrick

 [Mayank and Ari are currently interviewing a professor (related to the project)]
 
-Professor Arms gave an overview of the new “Web Research Infrastructure” website he has constructed at http://www.cs.cornell.edu/wya/webresearch/  All the relevant papers from this project can be accessed through the “Working Papers” link – which is the only part of the site that is password protected (userid = “friend”  password = “web”).

-The minutes from our “week 2” meeting need to be re-sent to Professor Arms.

-Karthik presented an overview of his progress regarding sparse matrices.  After presenting a general approach to the compression of sparse matrices, Pavel described alternative approaches we may need to look into.  Karthik will be meeting with professors this week (including Professor Van Loan) to discuss how sparse the web-link matrix will likely be.

Professor Arms suggested that Karthik and his team investigate packages of efficient algorithms and mentioned that “Netlib” may be worth looking into.

Karthik’s team will also investigate how much real memory will be used.

-Nurwati and Jerrin presented their progress in learning about ARC and DAT files.  Having received the sample files from IA, they gave an overview of the anatomy of an ARC file, and also of the corresponding DAT file.  

-Professor Arms and Pat are waiting for the scheduled meeting with Dave Vernon which will take place next Monday.  This meeting will be focused on our network resources and getting figures for estimation of money and time costs.

-For next week, Nurwati and Jerrin are working with Karthik to continue researching and find information about processing the web data we receive (more on matrices, and looking for appropriate algorithms).

-Jon Aizen (from the Internet Archive) will be in town next week (4 October) and the team will try to find a time to meet with him.  

-Professor Arms is still working on the issues of terms and conditions with Brewster Kahle.

Meeting adjourned at 2:05 pm

-Patrick

